

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham Kent ME1 3GE

2: 01634 861434 Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH

Friday 17th May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 are beginning to fundraise for their Leavers event at the end of the year.

On *Friday 24th May* Year 6 will be hosting the <u>Farewell Fair Fundraiser</u> in the hall during the school day.

There will be games of chance for the children to enter such as:

- Name the teddy bear
- Number of sweets in the jar
- A tombola
- Pegs on the washing line
- Human fruit machine
- Chase the lady
- Higher or lower with playing cards
- How many marbles in a flower pot
- Highest score on bagatelle.

For some games there will be a prize for highest score in each year group and others will have individual prizes to be won there and then.

Tickets are **50p** each and will need to be purchased online via your child's Eduspot account by the <u>end</u> <u>of Wednesday 22nd May</u>. If you check your child's account, we have added the ability for each child to purchase between 1 and 50 tickets for this event. Each child will then be given their tickets to spend in the fair on the Friday. Every class will get a chance to come through the fair on the last day of term and use their pre-paid tickets to have a go at the games that interest them.

We hope this event will be a fun end to the term whilst also raising money for our Year 6s who are creating their own bespoke event to celebrate the end of their primary journey.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs McGill and Miss Smart on behalf of Year 6.